
“We demand a world within which 
First Nations, Inuit, and Métis families 
can raise their children with the same 
safety, security, and human rights that 
non-Indigenous families do, along with 

full respect for the Indigenous and 
human rights of First Nations, Inuit, 

and Métis families.”
- Calls for Justice From the Final Report of the National Inquiry into 

Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls

Follow us on social media:

@nfscircle
@familysurvivorscircle

Visit our website:
familysurvivorscircle.ca#MMIWG2S+


